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OUR MISSION:  We promote local agriculture and food access through our farming operations and 

educational programs, using practices that are socially, ecologically, and economically sustainable. We 

encourage healthy relationships between people, their food supply, and the land from which it grows. 
 

Dear Farm Friends,  
 

As Waltham Fields Community Farm has grown and changed over many years, the heart of our mission - 

providing food access, farm education, community service, and responsible land management - has been the 

roots that keep us grounded.  2015 has been no exception with over $90,000 in food assistance distributions, 

record-breaking education participants in our Learning Garden, extensive community collaborations, and 

engaging public events, both on and off the farm.  Amidst this solid contribution to our rooted mission, 

Waltham Fields has seen great changes this year that spark reflection, evaluation and continued growth for the 

entire organization.   
 

At the end of November, we said goodbye to long-time Executive Director Claire Kozower, who has moved on 

to pursue her passion of farmland preservation on a larger scale.  Claire worked tirelessly in growing our 

nonprofit’s efforts to meet the food access needs of the greater community, improving education and volunteer 

program services, advancing regional farmland preservation and farmer training, and building an organized 

and wonderful work culture – not to mention a dedicated staff who are proud of the work they accomplish 

together.  Throughout 2015 we also worked on continued growth of our Education Programs – expanding the 

number of Learning Garden programs in spring, summer and fall, increasing work hours for our Youth Crew, 

a first time job experience for teens and graduating another Assistant Grower, who successfully completed our 

two-year Farmer Training program.  These education experiences illustrate our dedication to advancing 

organic agriculture, economic opportunity, and community health with all ages in our community.   Thank 

you for your own efforts and support that allow Waltham Fields to grow, while staying rooted in our mission.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Shannon Taylor, Executive Director 
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2015 HIGHLIGHTS 
 

 

 We surpassed $98,000 in value for Food Access, harvesting over 39,000 

pounds of fresh, organically-grown produce for low-income households and 

assistance programs. 

 

 We offered more education programming than ever before in our Learning 

Garden and ended the year with a record-breaking 1,000 visitors! 

  

 Success in our Farmer Training program with former Farm Manager, Zannah, 

hired as Farm Manager of Powisett Farm in Dover.  

 

 Received a $40,000 capital grant from the Doe Foundation to purchase a new 

farm truck and trailer.   

 
 

FINANCIAL STATUS 
 

We began and ended 2015 in good financial standing, making annual 

contributions to our reserve accounts for capital purchases, employee leave, 

and emergencies.  Our net operating surplus was $62,950.  
 

We are pleased to continue working with accountant John M. Monticone, CPA, 

of Medford, MA, who will complete an audited review in accordance with 

nonprofit accounting regulations and adjust for non-cash expense items (such 

as depreciation) at that time.  A copy of this audit is available from our office 

upon request.  
 

Financial Statement for FY15 (cash basis) 
 

Revenue      Operating Expenses 

Agricultural income  $459,867 Wages and benefits                 $462,429 

Grants and contributions             204,751 Agricultural expenses (non-salary)              136,572 

Fundraisers       57,932 Organizational infrastructure                  50,773          

Membership       24,885        Facilities, fees & insurance                              44,402 

Service/program fees       34,687        Budgeted contributions to reserves               28,500 

Merchandise               3,501                                             Total expenses:          $722,676 

Interest                 _        3  

                         Total revenue:     $785,626 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2015 

Board of Directors 

 

President: 

Rick Oches 
 

Vice President: 

Janet Yeracaris 
 

Secretary: 

Moshe Weitzman 
 

Treasurer: 

Rebecca Nesson 

 

Aaron Askanase 

Marni Caputo 

Patrick McVeigh 

Meg Ramsdell 

Laurie Rothstein 

Jay S. Rudolph 

Chris Yoder 
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Farm Production Overview 
We found ourselves calling 2015 a “mixed bag” over and over again.  We waited until mid-April for the winter 

snows to melt and the fields to dry out.  And dry out they did.  Save for a few storms in June, we had very little 

precipitation throughout the growing months.  This was a blessing for keeping certain moisture-loving diseases 

at bay (late blight in tomatoes!) but a detriment to germination and growing of summer-seeded winter roots, 

namely turnips, sweet potatoes, rutabaga and parsnips.  Seasoned CSA shareholders know that the diversity and 

quantity of the crop selection on the stand varies from season to season, despite the fact that our crop plan looks 

similar on paper from year to year and 2015 was no different. All in all, we didn’t experience a bumper crop with 

any planting in particular, though many produced as expected.  Potatoes and eggplant were hit hard by the 

strong emergence of the Colorado potato beetle at our Gateways field, and our measures to control them couldn’t 

quite keep up with the population growth.  The hot and dry weather led lettuce plantings to bolt and become 

unpalatable earlier than normal; we managed to keep a fairly steady supply in the CSA shares but saw a slight 

reduction in our final donation tally.  Our summer CSA provided a 15% return to shareholders, without 

accounting for pick-your-own crops, and winter shares provided a strong return as well, thanks to a mild fall that 

accommodated multiple pickings of high value greens.  

 

In 2015, we continued a successful partnership with Picadilly Farm in supplying 100 mixed summer CSA shares, 

as well as summer potatoes, and with Atlas Farm, from whom we buy in fall potatoes and winter squash.  The 

CSA partnership with Picadilly helps buffer some of our own crop disappointments and they were able to 

provide a showing of cantaloupe, parsnips, rutabaga and celeriac for our summer shareholders.  We’re thankful 

for these partnerships and talented farmers. 

 

Our field equipment remained fairly static through the bulk of the season, but we increased our road vehicle fleet 

through the donation of a minivan and the grant-funded purchase of a new farm truck.  Both will increase the 

efficiency and reliability of the transportation of our farm crew and our veggies. The purchase of a new water 

wheel transplanter, funded by the James Underwood Crockett Agricultural Technology Growth Fund, came late 

in the season and will be an asset to 2016. 
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  FARM HARVESTS 
 

 

2015 Total Produce 

Harvested 

Produce for 

Food Access 

Programs 

Food Access as 

Percent of 

Total 

Weight 

(lbs.) 

 

232,342 

 

39,212 

 

17% 
    

Retail 

Value 

 

$581,823 

 

$98,283 

 

17% 

2015 Total Farm Income: $459,868 
CSA (Community Supported Agriculture) Revenue = $378,109* 

Sales of Produce Grown by WFCF = $2,450 

Product Sales from Other Farms/Producers = $45,236 

Seedling Sale Revenue = $22,172 

Income from Food Access Sales = $11,901** 
*Our own harvests account for the large majority of our agricultural 

revenue, with 11% of our CSA value obtained through share partnerships 

with other farms. Half-priced CSA revenue for low-income households 

($7,400) is included with Food Access revenue (see **). 
 

**Most of the value of produce distributed through our food access 

programs is fundraised for and provided for free, but a small amount of 

income is made by offering produce at subsidized prices through our 

farm-to-school partnerships, Half-priced CSA shares, and Outreach 

Market, where low-income customers that don’t have vouchers can pay 

$5/bag with cash or SNAP/EBT.  

 

 
 

 

Average Value/Acre:  $29,942/acre on 14 acres 
 

 

2015  

Farm Highlights 
 

  

Offered our first  

Flower Share – 10 weeks of 

pick-your-own flowers  

 

       

New Floor in Distribution 

Barn 

 

  

Reached our goal of selling 

20 half-priced summer 

shares for low-income 

households 

 

  

Sold our first half-priced 

winter shares for low-

income households due to 

multiple requests  

 

  

Made two key equipment 

upgrades with the 

purchase of a new water 

wheel transplanter and 

pickup truck  

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

CSA Program - Community Supported Agriculture 

Number & Type 

of Shares 

Share 

Price 

Avg. Retail Value 

Provided per 

Share 

Avg. Pounds 

Provided per 

Share 

500 Summer 

Shares – 20 

weeks. 

$700 $824   
Includes 100 shares from 

Picadilly Farm and value 

from potatoes from Picadilly 

and winter squash from 

Atlas Farm.  Does not 

include PYO values.   

343 lbs 

 

189 Winter 

Shares – 

Nov/Dec 

 

$200 $311 
Retail value includes $46/share 

of winter squash and potatoes 

from Atlas Farm. 

 130 lbs 
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FOOD ACCESS PROGRAMS 
Waltham Fields Community Farm remains committed to ensuring that all people in our community, regardless 

of income, have access to fresh organic vegetables.   
 

Bulk Donations: The top four crops for donation in 2015 (by weight) were lettuce (4,343 pounds), carrots (3,673 

pounds), collards (3,591 pounds), and summer squash (3,528 pounds).  Throughout the season, we made weekly 

donations to our long-standing partner, Food for Free.  Donations of larger, bulk harvests were made to Greater 

Boston Food Bank and the Boston Area Gleaners, who helped with a late autumn final harvest of our collards.  

The majority of the donated produce went to residents and meal programs in Boston, Cambridge, and 

Somerville, with smaller quantities distributed throughout the larger Greater Boston region. 
 

Waltham Fields Outreach Market: Our Outreach Market for low-income families and individuals distributed 

$34,581 worth of produce in 2015.  This is a decrease over last year’s value due to the extraordinary 2014 growing 

season.  Overall, 71% of weekly produce allotments were paid $5 for, 24.5% was through redemption of vouchers 

we provide to local social service agencies for distribution to their clientele, and 4.5% was purchased as $5 

SNAP/Food Stamps benefits payments. The average value per allotment of produce per week was $34.23.  Of the 

total $34K in value distributed, we brought in just under $4K in revenue from the $5 cash and SNAP purchases. 
 

Food for All – Half-priced Community Supported Agriculture (CSA) Shares:  For the first time, WFCF met its 

goal of providing 20 subsidized Food for All CSA summer shares.  Due to participant inquiry and generous 

donors, we were unexpectedly able to supply 4 Food for All winter shares.   
 

Farm-to-School Distributions: WFCF provided the Waltham Public School cafeterias with the Massachusetts 

Farm to School Project’s featured vegetable for four months in 2015, featuring zucchini and summer squash, 

lettuce, kale and carrots.   
 

Healthy Waltham Nutrition Education Initiatives:  Collaborations with Healthy Waltham continued, with 

produce from our farm supplying after-school and summer cooking/nutrition education programs, and special 

holiday meals for the Waltham Family School and other low-income community groups.   
 

 

 

Food Access Produce Distribution by Program 
Total Value = $98,283 

 

 

 

Outreach Market
35%

Bulk Donations to Regional 
Emergency Food Programs 

55%

Healthy Waltham Nutrition 
Education Initiatives

1%

Farm-to-School 
Distributions

1%

Food For All-
Half-priced CSA 

Shares
8%

Waltham Fields Outreach Market

Bulk Donations to Regional
Emergency Food Programs

Healthy Waltham Nutrition
Education Initiatives

Farm-to-School Distributions

Food For All 1/2 Price CSA Shares
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EDUCATION & OUTREACH 
 

Learning Garden Programs & Public Outreach: We reached a total of 1,696 people (1000 children and 696 

adults) this season through a range of free and tuition-based on-farm education programs – the most children 

we’ve ever had on the farm!  Our programs included three seasons of youth and family programming, adult 

workshops, on-farm events and a handful of off-farm initiatives as well, such as participating on speaker 

panels and holding activity tables at community events.  Our own free annual Farm Day festival - a celebration 

of local agriculture and the Massachusetts Harvest for Students Week - was a big success, with numerous 

collaborating organizations and businesses and approximately 400 people 

enjoying hands-on farm activities, food samples, art projects and live music. 
 

Our tuition-based Learning Garden programs brought in earned income of 

$25,069 and reached 955 children through after-school programs, summer 

sessions, and farm visit opportunities for school and community groups.  Of 

this amount, 258 participants received either a reduction in fees or attended 

for free, amounting to $1,679 worth of scholarship assistance to ensure that 

no one was turned away due to lack of ability to pay.     

 

Service Learning/Volunteering:  

We are always very appreciative of the number of people who make the time to come out 

to help, and for the local corporations who support volunteerism in this way. This year 

we hosted 673 volunteers, who put in 2,000 hours helping in the fields, the office, or with 

event coordination.  Over three dozen community-based and corporate groups 

contributed time in the greenhouses and fields, and our drop-in hours on Fridays and 

Saturdays were popular with individuals, many of whom were repeat regulars. We held 

two “Crop Mob” volunteer mornings for the second year, to encourage more people to 

help during critical weeding times, with refreshments served afterwards. Everyone really 

enjoys “mobbing the fields” and we have decided to make them an annual event. Our 

Volunteer of the Year, honored at the Annual Meeting in November, went to the father and son team of Jim 

and Evan Cuthbertson, who put in many hours during drop-in times over the course of the season. 

 

Youth Crew Jobs Initiative: This year, Youth Crew was extended to three long days per week, including 

rotating hours at the CSA and Outreach Market. Of our seven program participants, two of them were 

returning from last year’s crew, three members were from Waltham and five members were low-income. In 

addition to providing early work experiences, the Youth Crew program included education on food 

production, food justice, environmental science and nutrition.  Youth Crew ended its season with a short 

presentation at the Harvest Potluck/Annual Meeting, where the students did a fantastic job preparing their 

presentation, and speaking about their most meaningful memories in Youth Crew. 

 

Farmer Training:  The end of 2015 was bittersweet as Farm Manager, Zannah Porter accepted the Farm 

Manager position at Powisett Farm in Dover, MA.  After two years in our farmer training program and then 

another two years in farm management at WFCF, Zannah has proven the success of the education and field 

training we provide, building and developing the next generation of farmers.  Anna Kelchlin has completed 

her second year of the program and is looking forward to continuing her progress at WFCF.  Our regional 

work continues with Eastern Massachusetts Collaborative Regional Alliance for Farmer Training 

(eMassCRAFT), and partnership programming with UMass Extension under the United States Department of 

Agriculture’s Risk Management Agency’s Targeted States grant initiative.  
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THANKS TO OUR 2015 DONORS 
The food access and education programs of Waltham Fields Community 

Farm are made possible through both financial and in-kind gifts from 

hundreds of individuals, businesses, community organizations and 

foundations.  We are grateful to everyone who contributed to our work 

through donations and participation in our fundraising events. 

 

Local Business Heroes 
Alexandria Real Estate - AlphaGraphics, Waltham - Basil Tree Catering – Blue Ribbon BBQ - Cityside Subaru - Constant 

Contact – East Cambridge Savings Bank - Eastern Bank Charitable Foundation - Fresh Pond Capital - Hobbs Brook 

Management - Jay S. Rudolph, Attorney at Law - Johnson Compounding & Wellness Center - LeBlanc Mechanical - P W 

DiMasi Electric - Planet Shoes – Red Bird Restaurant - Reynders McVeigh Capital Management – Season To Taste 

Catering – Shire, Inc. - Stanton Insurance Agency – Trill Foods - Watertown Savings Bank - Whole Foods Market, Fresh 

Pond 

 

Additional Business and Community Support 
80 Thoreau - A Full Cup Design – A. Russo’s & Sons – AFP Art Consulting, LLC - Armsby Abbey - Artefact 

Home/Garden - Artistry on the Green - Atwood's Tavern - Autumn Hills Orchard - B.B. Batiks – Bagelsaurus - Balanced 

Wellness - Barcelona Restaurant + Wine Bar – Belmont Car Wash & Detail – Bessie Blue - BioMed Realty and Community 

Ice Skating at Kendall Square - Bistro 5 - Blue Cloud Gallery - Blue Ginger – Sarah Berry – Blue Cloud Gallery - Blue Rider 

Stables – Saul Blumenthal – Lisa Boes - Bookcase Factory Outlet - Boston Area Gleaners - Boston Food Tours - Boston 

Organics - Boston Philharmonic Orchestra – Meryl Brenner – Brewer’s Coalition – Broadway Across America | Broadway 

in Boston - Bronwyn - Brooklyn Boulders Somerville - Cabot Creamery - Cambrick Kitchen Gardens – Cambridge 

Naturals – Marni & Tim Caputo - Celebrity Series of Boston - Central Rock Gym -Charles River Canoe & Kayak - 

Chestnut Farms – Doris Chin - Christopher's Restaurant and West Side Lounge – Clear Path Health - Constant Contact – 

Copper House Tavern - Craigie On Main - Dave's Fresh Pasta – Kathy Diamond - Doc Martens - Dominic's Italian Bakery-

Duckworth's Bistrot – Dwelltime – Deborah Elliott & Wendy Cadge – Ellen Epstein - Equal Exchange – Extra Hands 

Services - Fairbank and Perry Goldsmiths - Farm Aid - Farmers to You - Fastachi - Fedco Seeds – Ben & Tania Fersenheim- 

Flora – Food For Free - Formaggio Kitchen – Cheryl Forte – Forty Winks Lingerie Boutique – Susan Gerould - Gibbet Hill 

Grill - Grafton Group - Green Mountain Coffee - Handel and Haydn Society | Harry Christophers, Artistic Director - 

Hawthorne Hotel – Elise Hoblitzelle - Holiday Inn Express - Huntington Theatre Company - Hy-Line Cruises – Hyatt 

Harborsie - Il Capriccio – Tammy & Richard Inman - Irving House - Isabella Stewart Gardner Museum – Kate Wolfe 

Massage - Kitchen on Common – Claire Kozower – Dee & David Kricker – Laura Kuhn - Larz Anderson Auto Museum - 

League of Urban Canners - LeBlanc Mechanical – Alex Lennon-Simon -  Lineage – Little India Restaurant - Magnolia 

Wine - Magpie Industries LLC - Mass Farmers Markets – Mahoney’s Garden Center – Mass Audubon - MASS MoCA – 

Michael’s Deli - Microsoft New England District – Moody Street Circus – Moody’s Deli – Allison Mooney - Mystic River 

Watershed Association – Rebecca Nesson & Wayne Marshall - Never Too Late Basketball – New England Wild Flower 

Society - New Repertory Theatre – Newbury Comics – Eric Olick – Saskia Oosting & Andrew Ward – Patricia 

Wellenkamp Jewelry - Peabody Essex Museum – Amanda Peters & Frederique Bazin - Petsi Pies - Picco Restaurant - 

PlanetShoes - Post 390 – Preserve Products- PRX – Pura Vida Holistic Health Coaching - Quebrada Bakery – Meg 

Ramsdell - Real Pickles - Red Bird- Revolve – Erik Rieth – Rigel Stuhmiller – Maria Luiza & Jason Rodriguez - Dwayne 

Rogers – Laurie Rothstein & Mark Simmons – Jay S. Rudolph – Sasigant Jewelry - Season to Taste Catering – Marlene 

Silva – Jesse Simmons – Sky Zone – Ellie Smerlas - Solea - Soluna Garden Farm – Soma Salon & Spa - Sophia's Greek 

Pantry – Speedwell Coffee – Spoke Wine Bar - Stone Hearth Pizza – Heidi Strauss - Tags Hardware - Taza Chocolate – 

Will Tenney & Susan Gerould – Terry O’Reilly’s Irish Pub – Victoria Thatcher & Mayhew Seavoy – The Abby - The 

Charles Hotel - The Common Man Inn - The Druid - The Essex Resort & Spa - The Fireplace - The Flatbread Company - 

The Franconia Inn – The Liberty Hotel - The Paint Bar - The Somerville Flea - The Westin Waltham – Hellie Thornley - 

Tower Hill Botanic Garden – TRILLfoods - True Bistro - Vanguarden CSA – Vicki Lee’s – Paula Virtue – Debbie & Mortiz 
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von Rechenberg - Waldorf School of Lexington - Waltham Fields Community Farm – Fan & Peter Watkinson – Webber 

Restaurant Group – Westland Family - West Side Lounge - Westport Rivers Vineyard & Winery – Heidi Wettach –  

Additional Business and Community Support (cont.) 

Wheelock Family Theatre - When Pigs Fly Bakery - Whole Foods Market, Fresh Pond – Wild Willy’s Burgers – Winston 

Flowers – Woodman’s of Essex – Woods Hole Inn – Janet & Anthony Yeracaris – Veronica Yeracaris 

 

Foundation and Corporate Grant Support 
Adobe Foundation - Alice Willard Dorr Foundation - BH Campbell & A F Hall Charity - Cambridge Savings Bank - 

Clipper Ship Foundation - Commonwealth of Massachusetts - Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund - Forest Foundation - 

Foundation for MetroWest - Foundation M - Frederick E. Weber Charities Corp. - Genzyme Corporation - Green Leaf 

Foundation - Harpley Foundation - Hope Foundation - IBM - James Underwood Crockett Fund - Middlesex Savings Bank 

People's United Community Foundation - Project Bread - Robbins-De Beaumont Foundation - TD Bank - The Fullen-

Smith Foundation Inc - UMass - Valerie Beth Schwartz Foundation - Waltham Community Foundation - Winchester 

Unitarian Society 

 

Individual Support above $30 Organizational Membership 
Eneida & Bruce Aguilar - Martha Ahrens & Gary Madison - Miriam Alandydy - Susan Albert -Alisa Feinswog - Adrienne 

Allen - Jodi Anderson - Mary Sue Ankner - Courtney Apgar - Elizabeth and James Apgar - Jennifer Aucoin - Mary Baer - 

Lynda Banzi-Sponholtz & Todd Sponholtz - Brad Barber - Betty Barrer - Wendy Barrett - Lars & Karen Bauerle - MaryLou 

& Michael Beerman - July Belber - Wendy Bell & Cathy Ball - Audrey Benevento - Adam Berman - Francis Bingham - 

Betsy Blagdon - Sallye & Peter Bleiberg - Saul & Deb Blumenthal - Heather Bodman - Wiliam Bogstad & Lenore Cowen - 

Paulette Bollag - Lucinda Brandt - Stacey Brennan - Jessica Ellen Brown - Carole Bundy - Douglas & Eliza Burden - Amy 

Candell - John & Candace Caputo - Sarah Carothers - Elisabeth Carter - Carrie Cashmore - Holly Chin - Michelle 

Christman - Melissa Chu & Kol Birke - Anna Clark - Christine Clements - Shannon Cleveland - Barbara Clorite-Ventura - 

Martha Cohen - Alison Conant - Ellen and Walter Creedon - Martha Creedon& Leo Keightley - Mary Cronin - James 

Cuthbertson - James Dailey - Troy Daniels - P Thompson Davis - Samantha Davis - Hank & Emily DeGroat - Teresa 

DeMarco - Alice Denn - Diana Denning - Kathy and Richard - Maria DiMaggio - Reva Dolobowsky - Steven Duede - Anne 

Dugan - Carroll Eastman - Ellen Epstein - David & Jennifer Erbe - Rebecca Evans &  Robert Mark - Beth Ewy - Sarah Failla 

Jill Falk - Mary Farbman - Judith Feins - Allen Feinstein - Nichole Felix - Cathleen Finn & Carey Conkey - Christine Foot & 

David Granger - Bobbi Fox - Michelle Frayman & Scott Preston - Marian Friedman - Clara Gagnon - Charlene Galarneau - 

Gabrielle Garschina-Bobrow - John Gawoski - Allison Girod - Paul Bay & Gretta Anderson - Matthew Grygorcewicz & 

Sara Ellison - Stephanie Hackett - Robert Hagopian - Peter Hamel - Melissa & Frank Hanenberger - Lauren & Gregory 

Harrison - Alicia Harvie - Reva Haselkorn - Heidi Helwig - Sue Hickey - Elise Hoblitzelle - Ruth Hopkinson - Mariann 

Horgan - Eric Hughes & Patti Butler - Nancy Huntingford - Tammy Inman - Sara & Noah Irwin - Jerius Diab & Sherry 

Winkelman - Ileana Jones - Carolyn Jordan & Harry Fair - Marcy Kagan - Cynthia Kagno & David Wittenberg - Anwar & 

Catherine Kashem - Daniel Keleher - Alexis & Najib Khalil - June Kinoshita & Tod Machover - Susan & Nat Kinsky - 

Jonathan Kirschner - Claire Kozower - Mary Beth Krafcik - Delores & David Kricker - Joan Krizack & Andre Mayer - Toni 

Langerman - Rebekah Lea - Elizabeth Lennon & Michael Simon - Annie Lennox & James Sersich - Michelle Lenox - Judith 

Levenfeld - Betsy Lewenberg - Amanda Loftus - Christine Lojko - Joanne Lyons - Lindsay Macdonald - Betty MacKenzie 

& Jim Luckett - Hannah Mamuszka - Corinne Mark - Jack McCreless & Janet Nelson - William McFarland & Julie Kerner - 

Colleen McKiernan - Julie & Patrick McVeigh - Ruth Meiring & James McGowan - Sara Meirowitz-Meserve Charitable 

Trust - Rachel Milgroom - Joyce Mohr - John Monticone - Allison Mooney - Philip Morano & Elaine Carreiro - Nancy 

Morrison - Stephen Murphy - Katherine Murray - Julie Murrell - Ruth Nelson - Rebecca Nesson - Helene Newberg & 

Emily Farmer - Kris Newton & Christian Klein - Dani Nordin & Nicholas Malyska - Rick Oches - Saskia Oosting - John 

O'Toole - Kath Ouska - Lou & Jay Paap - Monica Pacheco-Tougas - Sheena Pappalardo - Constance Parrish & Bill Vogele - 

Eva Patalas - David & Larisa Pazmino - Geoffrey & Kristin Pechinsky - Christopher Perkins - Alison Peterson - Joan Pic - 

Laura Pitone - Jeannette Post - Margaret Post - Kristi & Farshad Pourmousa - Viveka Prakash & Jim Zawisza - Dan Raizen 

- Meg Ramsdell - Michele Rapp - John R. Reinhardt - Charles Rogers - Paula & Raymond Rosenstock - Barbara G 

Rothstein - Laurie Rothstein - Mark Sawden - Brian & Stephanie Schaffenhausen -Susan & Stephen Schmidt - Jacob 

Schwartz - Ken & Tracey Seier -Sharon Adams Design - Bobby Shaver & Daniela Procupez - Alison & Jordan Shea - David 

Shein - Valerie Shulock -Susan & Kevin Sloan - Miles Smith & Jane Pipik - Nancy Sokol - Betty Solbjor - Alyssa Spear - 
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Mary Spidle - Nadene Stein - David Stokes - Katherine Stover - Heidi Strauss - Mikayel Sukiasyan - Steven & Jennifer 

Sulewski - David Szymanski - Helen Taylor - Will Tenney & Sue Gerould - Scott Tougas –  

 

Individual Support above $30 Organizational Membership (cont.) 
Richard Treitman - Sarah Trilling - Ruth Trimarchi - Leda Uberbacher & Terence Sharkey - Donna VanderClock - Susan 

Veilleux - Deborah Von Rechenberg - James Walker - Peter Warren - Peter & Fan Watkinson - Afiya & Rupert Webb - 

Henry & Lola Weber - Moshe Weitzman - Simon & Rachel Weitzman - Bruce Wenning - Nathan & Joanna Weston - Heidi 

Wettach - Graeme Williams & Michele DiPalo - Eric Wlodyka - Timothy Wondolowski - Emily & Nathaniel Woodward - 

Jim Wright - Dudley Wyman & Nicole Barna - Janet Yeracaris - Chris Yoder - Isabel Yoder - Diana Young - Laurie Young - 

Marialena Young 
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Waltham Fields Community Farm 

Community Farms Outreach, Inc. 
240 Beaver St., Waltham, MA  02452 

(781) 899-2403    www.communityfarms.org 

 

FIND US ON FACEBOOK - INSTAGRAM - TWITTER 

 

2016 FREE PUBLIC EVENTS 
ALL ARE WELCOME!  

 

~ Waltham Farm Day ~ 

Sat., September 24th (rain or shine), 2-5pm 
 

~ Harvest Potluck/Annual Meeting ~  

Thurs., November 10th, 5:30-7:30pm 
 

Check our website for a full listing of  

programs and events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


